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I'm apposed to the water grab by those in the Willamette Valley area, especially 

Portland. The eastern part of this state needs all the water that they can receive for 

their crops & cattle. Portland forgets that others have rights too. We need these 

farmers & ranchers so that we can grow our own food. Especially since we are now 

worrying about tariffs & the cost of food.   

Even Canby at one time needed to use wells to get anything to grow. Now it's paved 

over with asphalt.  

Sorry if I sound like an old lady, it's because I am.  


